Sent to Club Presidents, AGs, & Foundation Chairs

January 15, 2023



Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute submitted by District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er). Please share with your club and post on social media.

===================================================================================

“Many clubs throughout District 6220 apply for and receive funding from The Rotary Foundation.  In order for your club to qualify for project grants, district grants and Rotary global grants each Rotary clubs needs to be represented at a training program, sign a memo of understanding, and contribute a minimum per capita amount to The Rotary Foundation.

This year clubs need to have an average contribution to the Foundation of $50 for project grants and district grants and $100 per member for Rotary Global grants.

Donations this year determine qualification for your club being able to apply for and receive grants in the next Rotary starting July 1, 2023.

Some clubs actually have received much more in grants that members have donated to the Foundation. More on the various kinds of grants and qualification procedures are coming next week.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”


Roger Utnehmer
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair
District Governor 2024-25
(C) 920 495 9677
